
I am writing to express my strong support for the legalization of cannabis home 

cultivation and to provide testimony on why it is a crucial step towards promoting 

personal freedom, fostering responsible use, and enhancing the economic and 

environmental landscape. 

1. Personal Freedom and Autonomy: Legalizing cannabis home cultivation 

empowers individuals to exercise their personal freedom and autonomy. It 

acknowledges the rights of adults to make choices about their own well-being, 

including the decision to cultivate a limited number of cannabis plants for 

personal use. This aligns with the principles of personal liberty and autonomy 

that our society values. 

2. Health and Safety: Allowing individuals to grow their own cannabis at home 

promotes a safer and healthier environment. When people have the ability to 

cultivate cannabis for personal use, they are less likely to resort to purchasing it 

from unregulated sources, where the quality and safety of the product may be 

compromised. Home cultivation allows for greater control over the growing 

process, reducing the risk of exposure to harmful substances. 

3. Economic Benefits: Legalizing cannabis home cultivation can stimulate 

economic growth. It creates opportunities for small-scale entrepreneurs, 

cultivators, and suppliers to participate in a regulated market. This, in turn, can 

contribute to job creation, increase tax revenues, and foster a more robust and 

diversified economy. 

4. Environmental Sustainability: Home cultivation promotes environmental 

sustainability. When individuals can grow their own cannabis, they are less reliant 

on mass-produced, commercially distributed products that often involve 

extensive packaging and transportation. This shift towards local cultivation 

reduces the carbon footprint associated with the cannabis industry and 

contributes to a more sustainable and environmentally friendly approach. 

5. Community Empowerment: Legalizing cannabis home cultivation fosters a 

sense of community empowerment. It allows individuals to connect with their 

neighbors, share knowledge, and engage in responsible cannabis cultivation 

practices. This sense of community fosters responsible use and helps break down 

stigmas associated with cannabis consumption. 

In conclusion, legalizing cannabis home cultivation aligns with the principles of personal 

freedom, responsibility, and community empowerment. It is a progressive step that 

recognizes the evolving attitudes towards cannabis and provides individuals with the 

tools to make informed decisions about their own well-being. I urge the committee to 



consider these points in the ongoing discussions about cannabis policy and support the 

legalization of home cultivation. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Brandon Baker 

 


